            RIVERSDALE SURGERY PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP (PPG)

Meeting at Riversdale Surgery

At 6:25 pm on Thursday 3rd October 2013 
MINUTES
Present:


Chair:

Steve Lockwood


Minutes:
Gerry Knight

Members:
Jennie Clarke, Jeanette Lye, Ann Turville, Brian Sword, Dorothy Atkinson, Hilary Fender, Linda Cross (Practice Manager).
Apologies: Eric Allen
Acceptance of Minutes of Last Meeting:

The 04/07/13 minutes were accepted. Linda to put on website.


ACTION: Linda
Actions carried over from last meeting:
· Issue of Newsletter to Primary Schools.
  
 
ACTION: Next Newsletter
· Jennie & Linda have made considerable progress with the notice boars resulting in a PPG one and an “Awareness” one. Jennie will continue to manage them.
· Pathways & Patient Experience sheets. Linda to supply info.

ACTION: Linda
· Linda is reviewing practice complaints procedure in view of the organisational changes. She will bring redacted complaints to PPG for review.



ACTION: Linda
New Items:

· Awareness Weeks. Will run big campaign programs for a month. Agreed men’s health for November (November, Prostrate cancer). Email Jennie with suggestions by early Nov. for December topics.







ACTION: All

· “Keeping Warm” Amber Valley campaign leaflets to be handed out at Flu Clinics.










ACTION: Linda
· CQC inspection imminent. 48hr notice. Request for PPG members to attend. ACTION: TBA.
·  “one topic one appointment”
Linda to discuss with Partners (if necessary)  ACTION: Linda 
· Flu Clinics. 5th & 19th Oct. Linda thanked PPG members for their offer of help. The complication of Shingles vaccination was discussed. Linda has a printed card to show patients. If appropriate they will then go to old building and report to reception.
· PPG Survey topic. Information, how do you want it, where to go. Suggestions to Steve by 11th October.








ACTION: All


AOB:

· Please try and avoid acronyms at meetings.

· Possibility of members visiting other PPG, and vice-versa. Next Agenda. 
ACTION: Steve
· Linda has been advised about a proposed “Core Data Extraction” to be used for research purposes, and asked to get patient agreement in a very short timescale. The information would include diagnoses, medication, hospital admissions etc. The data would not be anonymous since it would contain the patients NHS number. A general outcry has put the work on hold. The feeling was, make it anonymous and it must be a very useful data set. Linda to keep PPG informed.






ACTION: Linda 
Next Meeting

Thursday 14th November at 1825 hrs.

